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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

In our English learning this week, we  
completed writing our Amazon complaint 
letters. We used our persuasive toolkit to 
ensure that our letters were convincing 
and believable. Once written, we used our 
blue pen to edit and improve different 
parts of our letter. 

During our maths lessons this week we 
have continued our learning of measures 
and applied our understanding to solve 
word problems. We also looked at some 
previous years SATs questions to look at 
how they are worded. 

Within our science lessons we have been 
writing biographies about different scien-
tists, in relationship to our topic, ‘Who  
invested what?’ Through this, the children 
were able to apply our English grammar 
learning to a cross-curricular context. 

Next Week: 

Next week we will be writing our second piece 
of portfolio writing which will involve us 
writing a complaint letter based on a                         
horrendous experience at a restaurant. 

In maths next week we will be starting our 
new topic of geometry. In this topic, we will be 
revising both 2D and 3D shapes along with 
their properties such as sides and vertices. 
Please spend some time revising the basic 
shapes at home as this will help us in school. 

Stars Of The Week 

Anthony for a dramatic improvement with his 
application to learning. He is trying much                
harder to ensure he listens and completes 
work to a high standard. 

Ellie we are so impressed with your whole 
work ethic. You always try your best and are 
always so supportive to anyone in the class 
that may need some help. Thank you for being 
such a great, and consistent, role model! 

SATs Reminder 

SATs will soon here (Monday 14th May) and 
we would ask you to remind your children to 
keep practising their times tables and any                
other work that will prepare them and boost 
their confidence. Please remember that if you                  
require any support with this, you can and see 
us! 

Congratulations! 

We would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate Nancy who this week was 
one of the first people in the school to 
receive her ‘one million words’ certificate.  
Nancy really enjoys reading and we are 
immensely proud of her achievement and 
hope to give out more certificates soon!  


